
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Harry MKP < > 
Date: Tue, Jun 27, 2023 at 6:55 PM 
Subject: Harkarit Singh Campaign Form 4 
To: Karamjot Sodhi < > 

Karamjot Sodhi,  

As discussed, the Harkarit Singh campaign Form 4 which had been submitted to the City on March 31, 
2023 incorrectly reports a contribution.  The campaign does have an extended reporting period and will 
require an updated Form 4 to be filed to report subsequent transactions to June 30, 2023.   A correction 
will be included in the updated Form 4.  

There were two separate contributions of $1,000 each included in the calculations for total 
contributions.  One contribution was from Surinder Ahuja and the other was from Sunita Ahuja.  The 
receipts for the contributions correctly reported the two different contributors.  

 An error in Part III of the Return incorrectly identifies two separate contributions of $1,000 each 
corresponding to Sunita Ahuja.  A correction will be required to properly show the two different 
contributors as $1,000 contributed by Surinder Ahuja and the other $1,000 from Sunita Ahuja.  

 I have attached the pdf copies of the original cheques and the contributors’ receipts.  The Schedule III is 
also included to show the highlighted error.  

Should you have any questions please feel free to call us at  

Harry Mortimer, MBA, CPA 

Operating Partner 

 Mortimer Kostioutchenko Patel Chartered Professional Accountants LLP 

 

 

 

 








